
August 26, 1976 

Mr. Bernard Scharfstein 
75 Varick Street 
New York, N.Y. 10013 

Dear Bernie: 

I just noticed the ad that you and your firm put into 
the recent Hadoar, congratulating me upon my election 
to the presidency of Yeshiva. 

I am grateful to you for it, and hope that I will some 
day deserve the accolades you have bestowed upon me. 

Cordially yours, 

NORMAN LAMM


